
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 

AMENDMENT TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN 

Public Notice 

Take notice that on May 11, 1987 pursuant to the provisions of 
the Water Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:llA-1 et ~, 
and the "Water Quality Management Planning and Implementation 
Process" Regulations (N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.4), an amendment to the 
Mercer County Water Quality Management Plan was adopted by the 
Department. This amendment is to allow the filling of less than 
one acre of wetlands for two road crossings for the proposed 
Sturbridge Woods subdivision located in Voorhees Township, 
Camden County. 

DATE: MAY 2 6 1987 
GEORGE.MCCANN, P.E., Director 
Division of Water Resources 
Department of Environmental 

Protection 




